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          DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 
              PURCHASING DIVISION 
             MARGARET E. MCEVILLY 
                mmcevilly@joliet.gov 
 
 

 
 

CITY OF JOLIET 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
RFI 2457-1219 –  GENETEC VIDEO SYSTEM AND DOOR ACCESS CONTROL 

FOR JOLIET POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

THE ATTENTION TO ALL PROSPECTIVE SUBMITTERS ON THE ABOVE 
REFERENCED RFI ARE CALLED TO THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION: 
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Request for Information and modifies the RFI 
Documents with the questions asked in black and answered below in red: 

 
1. Can you please advise if we should quote these buildings as add-ons to the 

existing system at City of Joliet? These are add-ons to the existing system. 
 

Or will each be a brand new site with its own Genetec System ID? No.  
 

2. If these new sites will have their own System IDs, should we quote a Federation 
license so that these new systems can federate back to the existing City of Joliet? 
N/A 

  
 
 

Mandatory Walk through at Police Station, 150 W. Washington St. is Friday, December 
6, 2019 at 10 a.m. 

 

REMINDER:  RFI Opening is December 18, 2019 at 10 a.m. 
 

PROSPECTIVE SUBMITTERS SHALL ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THE 
APPROPRIATE ADDENDUM NUMBER BY STATING THIS ON THE OUTSIDE 
OF THE SEALED ENVELOPE CONTAINING THE SUBMITTAL FOR THE 
ABOVE MENTIONED RFI.  FURTHER, SUBMITTALS MAY NOT BE OPENED 
WITHOUT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ALL ADDENDUMS FOR 
THE GIVEN PROJCT. 
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